
Resolution 2: FAC Resolution Regarding Surveillance 
The University of Georgia is notable for the experience and expertise of its instructional faculty. 
We pride ourselves on making students our top priority. The FAC asks for transparency and 
consistency across units regarding teaching responsibilities and practices. In particular, the 
committee is concerned with recent reports of faculty surveillance and auditing of classroom 
activities. We firmly believe that faculty governance directly corresponds with our ability to have 
teaching autonomy in the subjects in which we are experts. In this unprecedented time, faculty 
should be permitted to change their instructional plans to be flexible throughout the course of the 
semester as long as academic and pedagogical integrity is maintained.  
 


